
David Woosley 

From: Erica Lisenby [elisenby@connexintl.com]

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2007 11:49 AM

To: David Woosley

Subject: No Parking Sign Please
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7/26/2007

Hello,  
My name is Erica Lisenby and I currently reside at 2916 Crestline Dr.  There is a curve down the road from 
me where the street goes from 30th to Crestline Dr. where parking is permitted on both sides.  
Unfortunately the people living around the curve like to have many house guests over and they park on 
the curve.  This causes a major driving hazard.  Due to the fact that there are cars on both sides of the 
curve it is practically impossible to see if anyone is coming from the other direction.  So if two cars try to 
round the curve at the same time coming from opposite directions it causes a head on issue.  I have not 
actually seen a collision at this corner yet but I keep waiting for it to happen some weekend (the 
weekend is the worse due to all the cars in that area).  Is it possible for someone to assess this situation 
and please put a no parking sign on at least one side of the curve.  I would like to be able to drive that 
direction without the fear of being in a wreck. 
Thank You,  
Erica Lisenby 
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